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Comments: To whom it may concern:

 

I write with regard to the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal, and I support this Withdrawal. I

am deeply concerned about the effects of an overly extractive approach to our natural resources, especially

where it impacts clean water and regular people's access to simply enjoying the natural environment. I would ask

that the Forest Service expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.

 

Thank you.


